Herman, Jason, NMENV
\

From: Herman, Jason, NMENV

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 7:36 AM
To: ‘Loretta’

Cc: steve rael

Subject: RE: [EXT] DP-465

Hi Loretta,

I received the photos of the splash-pads from Steve but | have not seen a letter from Dr. Mansker recently. | did receive
one previously regarding EPA and Federal reporting requirements but that was more than a month ago. | have not had
time to review the photos in detail but | will let you know when | do.

Jason G. Herman

New Mexico Environment Department
Ground Water Quality Bureau
Pollution Prevention Section

Harold Runnels Building

1190 Saint Francis Drive

P.O. Box 5469

Santa Fe, NM 87502-5469

(Ph) 505-827-2713

From: Loretta <loretta_rael@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:53 AM

To: Herman, Jason, NMENV <Jason.Herman@state.nm.us>
Cc: steve rael <steve.rael@yahoo.com>

Subject: [EXT] DP-465

Hello, Just checking you have received pictures of the splash pads, Dr. Mansker’s letter and everything that was
required. Please let me know. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
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